
 

We are changing the quite time to 7:00PM-7:00AM in 

ALL developments. This will begin December 1, 2021. If 

you have any questions, please contact the office.  

Porches should be well organized and neat. Only outdoor 

furniture is allowed on the porch. Please keep yards free of trash 

and toys. We are having trouble with kids throwing trash in yards 

and it’s causing a lot of mess. Please talk with your kids about 

this to help keep our areas cleaner. Store toys and your trash 

container in the back yard. Unkempt yards and porches can 

result in a $15.00 trash fine. We check for trash in yards on 

Monday mornings. Please make sure your yard is clean and neat.  

Check out our new website: www.elbertonha.org 

You can now register as a tenant and have access to your account. You can update your 

contact information, check balance of your account and make a payment online.  

We are having trouble with people throwing food scraps and grease outside of 

the apartment. This is causing a problem with bugs and rats. Please put in either 

bags or containers and put in trashcan. If this continues, you will be fined!!  

http://www.elbertonha.org/

